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There's little research on using saunas, jacuzzis, hot tubs and steam rooms during
pregnancy.

You may choose to avoid them because of the risks of overheating, dehydration, and
fainting. It is also possible that a significant rise in your core temperature could be

harmful in pregnancy, particularly in the first 12 weeks. If you have any chronic health
conditions or complications in pregnancy then it is best to stay out of them.

If you still want to use them then
• Limit time in the hot tub to less than 10 minutes.

• Avoid sitting near the inlet that provides newly heated water.
• Avoid submerging your head, arms, shoulders, and upper chest.

• Get out of the hot tub if you feel any discomfort.
• Keep an eye on the temperature as it shouldn’t be above 35C

Have a look at the NHS website to help make your decision,

https://www.nhs.uk/common-health-questions/pregnancy/is-it-safe-to-
use-a-sauna-or-jacuzzi-if-i-am-pregnant/ 

ONE OF OUR FAQ AROUND THIS TIME OF YEAR........
“CAN I GO IN THE HOT TUB???”
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Don’t forget to tell your service users
we are here to answer all their

non-urgent questions.

If you would like some postcards or posters
to put in your area please get in touch.

hny.lms@nhs.net
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Get in touch with
your Ask A Midwife

Emily @Hull
Claire @York

Abbie @Harrogate
Lily & Jo @ NLaG
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If you would like a specific topic, public health
message or recent ‘good news’ event publishing

within our newsletter, or on our social media
pages please get in touch.

Contact either your local AAM midwife, or
email hny.lms@nhs.net

Our Email Addresses
emily.cook31@nhs.net - HUTH 

claire.welford5@nhs.net - YSTHFT 
abbie.durrant-milnes@nhs.net - HDFT

joanne.lilley7@nhs.net /
lily.wheldrake@nhs.net - NLAG

The Ask a Midwife service are offering student midwives a day
with the team. This would allow the students to see how the
AAM service operates, answer questions under supervision,

and develop a health promotion social media post.
This will give them opportunity to meet some of their

proficiency requirements , such as public health, record
keeping, communication and interdisciplinary working.

Please contact your local AAM midwife
or email hny.lms@nhs.net

 for further information


